

Weekly Activity Report to Governing Board for July 7 – 13, 2019

Executive / Management

- Hugh Thomas conducted a site visit at Alliance Dairy in Branford
- Hugh Thomas presented at the Association of Florida Conservation District's 15th Annual Meeting in Ocala.
- Hugh Thomas, Steve Minnis, Warren Zwanka, and Chrissy Carr had a telephone conference with Captain Clay Huff, FWC, regarding derelict vessels.

Legislative and Community Affairs

 Ben Glass and Lindsey Garland represented the District in support of higher education at the Suwannee County Chamber of Commerce ribbon cutting for North Florida College's Live Oak location.

Finance

No reporting activity.

Land Management

- District contractors began boundary painting project on the Upper Suwannee River in the Northeast Region.
- Edwin McCook held a mandatory pre-bid meeting Wednesday, July 10th for all contractors submitting bids for boundary painting, dispersed and featured site recreation maintenance services.
- District staff completed repairs at the Owens Spring and Ruth Springs tracts properties in Lafayette County.
- District contractors completed fuel reduction mowing at the Blue Sink, continued mowing at Steinhatchee Springs, and started mowing at 6 Bridge tracts.

Resource Management

- Leroy Marshall attended the FEMA Risk Map national conference call.
- Warren Zwanka attended a Madison County recharge well project phone conference with Jones Edmunds and Associates.

Water Resources

 Darlene Velez presented, with Lindsey Garland attending, the editable aquifer activity and discussed the importance of conserving water at the Suwannee Library Technical Center.

Minimum Flows and Minimum Water Levels

No reporting activity.

Water Supply

No reporting activity.